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3rd November 2020 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
  
 
Children In Need, Friday 13th November 2020 
  
 
As you will be aware, Friday 13th November is Children In Need Day. We are keen to 
mark this day by raising funds for this important cause.  
 
Last year, the charity supported over 550,000 children and young people affected by 
poverty, disability, illness, distress or trauma. They also help to ensure that every young 
person has access to the opportunities they deserve. 
 
We will be taking part in a range of wellbeing activities during the week, in line with the 
‘Five to Thrive’ theme that Children in Need are encouraging this year.  
 
We will also be having a ‘Pyjama’ day at Granta on the final fundraising day and are 
inviting all our staff and students to come into school on Friday 13th November wearing 
their pyjamas or a ‘onesie’.  
 
We have setup a Granta School JustGiving page for you to donate directly to help 
support this worthy cause and to share with your friends and family. The webpage for 
this is: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/granta-school  
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support and your commitment to helping children 
everywhere. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Ruchi Datta 
Head Teacher 
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